0 HOLIDAY LETTER

Dear Family,

While you are doing your holiday shopping. I would
like to suggest that you consider some educational
gifts that will help your child do well in school!

One resource that we have been using in our
classroom this year is from the Educational Website
www.worksheeto.com! This website has some
excellent materials for both reading and math that
will compliment and support what we are doing in
class.

My top recommendations are:

Thank you for supporting your child's education this
holiday season!

Happy holiday,




